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Dear parents and carers, 

 

We have raced through what has undoubtedly been a great term’s learning.  There 

have been excellent experiences for everyone including a visit from the fabulous fire 

engine, a trip to The Maritime Museum in Falmouth, much needed weekly swimming 

lessons, stunning recreations of London’s building through time and a journey around 

the solar system in a Space Dome. Moreover, the school has continued to thrive 

safely and happily in the face of a little adversity and some uncertainty, I think it is 

fair to say as a united community we have once again stood firm and together for 

our children. 

 

Christmas Tree 

Thank you to Rob Dagley for kindly donating the fabulous 

Christmas tree and to Rosie and Mia for helping prepare the 

base. 

 

Cycling  

A huge well done to the Y6 pupils who successfully 

completed their cycling proficiency award in the past few 

weeks. Managing to stay upright and dry in the whopping 

winds and driving rain was certainly quite a feat. With so 

many children choosing to ride to school, we feel it is really important that children 

understand and know how to keep themselves safe on the roads. A big thank you to 

the parent volunteers that supported Mr Brook in the delivery. Without support these 

opportunities will not be possible. 

 

 

Christmas lunch  

Christmas Lunch will be on Wednesday 15th and children are 

invited to replace their school jumper and wear a Christmas 

jumper on this day, usual school uniform still applies please. 

Donations will be for the Cornwall Air Ambulance please.  

 

Christmas Party  

We break up on Friday 17th December at the usual time of 

3pm/3.15pm. In the afternoon, we will be holding class 

Christmas parties. Children are able to wear non-school 

uniform on this day.     
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Christmas Performances 

The school has been filled with the sound of Christmas and our performances are 

almost all complete. Reception class will be performing their nativity in the final 

week. Keep an eye out on our social media channels for some trailers and then take 

some time to enjoy each of the classes’ presentations on Seesaw. Remember that 

parents and carers can also now create their own account using Seesaw for Families 

app using the passwords we have previously sent out. 

 

 

A Merry and Safe Christmas 

It is such a special time to come together in person and in 

spirit with our nearest and dearest. We wish a Happy 

Christmas to everyone across our special community near 

and far.   

 

Return to school 

We look forward to seeing everyone back on Tuesday 4th 

January 2022. 

 

 

Key Dates 

Week commencing 13th 

December 

Last swimming sessions 

Tuesday 14th December Reception Nativity  

Wednesday 15th December Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 

Thursday 16th December Class 4 Space Odyssey Visit 

Friday 17th December Christmas Parties and Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 4th January First Day of Spring Term 

Tuesday 24th to Friday 27th May Year 6 Bristol Residential  
 


